
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
All Notes & School Newsletters are accessible on our School Website 

Limited Paper copies of the newsletter are available outside the Office. 

Important Dates 2017 
TERM 4 

 

DECEMBER 
12  Performance Showcase 9.15am-11.15am- Parents & Carers Welcome 

12  ST3 Fancy Dress Disco at 5.00pm-6.30pm 
13  Party Day – Whole School 
14  Year 6 Graduation Assembly at 2.15pm-3.15pm 
14  School Reports go home 
15  Year 6 Shirt Signing 
15  Last Day Term 4 for Students & Staff 
15  There will strictly be no lunch orders. Snacks, Drinks  
        & Icblocks sold only. 
 

TERM 1 
 
JANUARY  2018 
29  Staff Return 
30  Students Return Year 1-6 
 

FEBRUARY 
6   Kindergarten Commence 
 
 
 
 
 
MONEY/NOTES DUE 

2018 Concerts form – 6 December 2017 - Cut off dates are final 

School Banking 

8:45 – 9:10am 
 Every Tuesday  
under the COLA 

 

High Street, Penrith NSW 2750                                          Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Ph: 02 4721 2158   Fax: 02 4721 3466                      Website:  www.penrith-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

                                                                            

Clothing Pool 

Every Wednesday at 
8.45am - 9.15am 

Please note  
NO ONE is to enter the 

room unless a P&C 
helper is present. 
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Class Assemblies  

Commence at 11.45am 
on selected Fridays and 
run for approx 1 hour. 
Parents and Caregivers 
are welcome to attend 

these assemblies 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK 

 

file://///DETNSW.WIN/2859/Faculty/Office/NEWSLETTER/penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
file://///DETNSW.WIN/2859/Faculty/Office/NEWSLETTER/www.penrith-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


 

PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES 

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 

Principal’s Message 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Another school year has drawn to a close and I’m sure you are all looking forward to enjoying some 
quality time with family and friends. 

Staff Development Days – As you are aware, school staff are required to participate in professional learning 
sessions throughout the year.  The first day of the school term in terms 1, 2 and 3 is also set aside for staff 
development days, as well as the final two days of term 4.  This year, staff at Penrith PS will be completing 
additional professional learning after school hours, which will replace the staff development days on 
Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 December.  The last day of school for STUDENTS AND STAFF for 2017 will be 
Friday 15 December.  The school will be closed for the summer holidays after that time. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Wakeham, Mrs Neale and Mrs Gregson for your hard 
work throughout 2017. Mrs Wakeham and Mrs Gregson will be taking maternity leave and we 
congratulate them on the new additions to their families.  Mrs Neale will be taking leave to enjoy an 
exciting trip with her family.  We look forward to hearing all about your travels upon your return. Mrs 
Sarah Turner has been appointed to Penrith PS and will join us on day one of the 2018 school year.  Mrs 
Sanderson has been appointed to the HI class and Mrs Power has been appointed to teach the new MC 
class which will commence in 2018. Mrs Janelle Crompton will be joining our staff as an SLSO working 
alongside Mrs Perry  Mrs Crompton brings a wealth of knowledge and an enormous amount of 
experience to our school. I congratulate these staff on their appointments.  
 
I cannot thank our hard-working P & C Association enough for the time and energy you invest in building 
and maintaining strong and positive links between the school and the home. You support for the school 
has been consistent and incredibly constructive support in so many ways. I thank all our parents who 
have assisted with fundraising efforts, volunteered in classrooms, transported students to and from 
extra-curricular activities, assisted with grounds maintenance, sewn costumes for performances among 
many other things. 

Congratulations to our incoming leadership team – I have no doubt you will fill your roles with 
enthusiasm and pride.  Well done to our outgoing leadership team, you have been delightful to work 
with throughout 2017.   

Presentation Day served as an opportunity to acknowledge the enormous efforts and commitment of 
our students throughout the year.  I congratulate all students who received awards today, well done! 

Students and staff are had a fantastic time at last week’s Year Six Farewell.  We wish our year six 
students every success as they commence their high school journey and hope you remember your years 
at Penrith Public School fondly. 

Have a safe and restful holiday. 

Warm regards 
 
Chantal Beltran 

Principal                                      

 



 
Year 6 Farewell 

A lovely evening spent by all students and staff. 
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Message from the Office 
 

 When making payments, please ensure your child’s name, class and activity 
are written on payment envelopes.  

  If paying by cash, ensure correct money is placed in envelopes. No change 
will be given. 

 Online payment via the school website is the preferred payment method. 
  When payments are processed online, if you make a payment twice for the 

same activity, the second payment will be processed as a payment in 
advance to be used for any future events. 
 

 A friendly reminder, if your child has been loaned clothing from the office, 
we would appreciate it if you could wash and return the items to the office 
as soon as possible, as we have limited clothing. Packing a spare set of 
clothing for your child, especially in years Kindergarten and Year one, would 
be greatly appreciated. 

 Parents please check jackets & hats to ensure that they belong to your child. 
Please ensure you label your child’s items such as hats, jackets and other 
belongings. 
 

STUDENT SAFETY 
 

For the safety of all children, please shut all school gates upon entry and 
leaving the school premises.  
 

The staff car park is strictly for staff and transport approved by the 
Department of Education only.  
 
 

DO NOT park or walk through the car park. This is unsafe for our students - 
many of whom cannot be seen when vehicles are reversing.  
We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter. Let's keep our 
children safe! 

Canteen News 
Breakfast club closes at 9.05am everyday. NO ONE will be served after this 
time. There is No EFTPOS or CREDIT card facilities. NO credit, weekly prepaid 
orders, or promise to pay the next day will be accepted. No phone orders. 

 
                        

 

Like us on our Face Book Page for updates 
Penrith Public School P&C and Canteen Association 
  
 



 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 



 
Merry Christmas to 
all the families at 

Penrith Public School. 
May you all have a 

safe 
Holidays and a   

Happy New Year. 
 
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
  

 


